
Senate Testimony for SB2277 ND Hwy 200 

Hi my name is Ken Hintz from Mandan ND.   I would like to testify in favor of SB2277 that 
will designate Highway 200 as the North Dakota Fallen Peace Officers Memorial Highway.  
What a great way to honor our Peace Officers who have died in the line of duty serving our 
local communities and the State of North Dakota.  I got to know one of these officers 
personally and feel this is something that will be greatly appreciated by family members 
affected by these tragic losses.  A life lost cannot be replaced with passage of this bill but 
their legacies will live on forever! 

Ken Hintz 
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